
 

 

2022 Primary Filing Notice for Camden County, NC 

 

The Camden County Board of Elections will conduct a Primary Election on Tuesday, March 8, 2022.  

Candidates seeking election to county offices shall file a Notice of Candidacy at the office of the Camden 

County Board of Elections.   

Filing dates – Candidate filing shall begin at 12:00 noon on Monday, December 6, 2021.  Candidate filing 

shall end at 12:00 noon on Friday, December 17, 2021.  All Notices of Candidacy, together with the 

proper filing fee, must be in the possession of the Camden County Board of Elections by the deadline to 

be accepted. 

County offices on the 2022 Primary ballot include: 

• County Commissioners – 2 seats: At-Large and Shiloh (4-year term) 

• Clerk of Superior Court (4-year term) 

• Sheriff (4- year term) 

The regular voter registration deadline for the 2022 statewide Primary Election will be February 11, 2022 

(at 5:00 PM).  Eligible individuals who miss the regular voter registration deadline may register and vote 

during the one-stop early voting period. 

The Elections Office is open Monday through Friday (8:00 AM – 12:00 noon and 1:00 PM – 5:00 PM).  If 

you have any questions concerning filing or voter registration, please call the Elections Office at 252-

338-5530.  Additional information can be found at www.ncsbe.gov. 

       Camden County Board of Elections 

       Beatrice Ferebee, Chair 

       Sylvia Holley, Secretary 

       Sandra Duckwall, Member 
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